

Dear Parent or Guardian of a new student cardholder,

The Prince George's County Memorial Library System wants to make it easier for your student to use library resources. Help with homework is available in person, by phone at nineteen branches and online at the tutoring website Brainfuse, which is linked from www.pgcmls.info. Downloadable resources, access to free computers and all the tools to support school success are available.

- The Library has issued a new student card to your student, giving limited borrowing privileges, three items at a time.
- There will be no overdue fines or fees charged to this account, however materials must be returned. Lost items will block future borrowing.
- Students may not borrow video materials from the Adult Entertainment collection or request materials from another library system.
- Your student's enrollment acts as proof of residency in the County.
- You may contact the library (Moneik Frazier, 301-699-3500, ext.
 6163) to suspend this account or limit borrowing privileges at any time.
- If you will want access to information about this student account, please contact the Library and have your name added to the account. Parents or guardians have the responsibility to monitor their own children's access to library materials.

This student card can easily be converted to a full borrowing card just by visiting a local library branch and filling in a regular borrowing application, presenting your approved identification. Then your child will be able to borrow up to 75 items. Please notify the Library of any changes to address, phone number or email address. You may replace a missing card for free simply by visiting any local branch library.

We look forward to seeing you and your student at the Library for many years to come.

The Prince George's County Memorial Library System